
Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the circulatory system

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the digestive system

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the respiratory system

0 50 100

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Argentina compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Argentina come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Diseases of the respiratory system

Diseases of the digestive system

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

-150 -100 -50 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Australia compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Australia come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the circulatory system

Diseases of the respiratory system

Diseases of the digestive system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

-60 -40 -20 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Austria compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Austria come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the digestive system

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Diseases of the respiratory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

-50 0 50 100 150

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Brazil compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Brazil come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the digestive system

Diseases of the respiratory system

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the circulatory system

0 200 400 600

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Bulgaria compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Bulgaria come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the respiratory system

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the digestive system

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

-150 -100 -50 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Canada compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Canada come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the respiratory system

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the digestive system

-120 -80 -40 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Chile compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Chile come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Diseases of the circulatory system

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the digestive system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the respiratory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

-50 0 50 100

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Colombia compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Colombia come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Diseases of the respiratory system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the digestive system

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the genitourinary system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the circulatory system

0 50 100

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Croatia compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Croatia come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the respiratory system

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the digestive system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the circulatory system

0 20 40 60 80

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Czechia compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Czechia come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the digestive system

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Diseases of the respiratory system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

-150 -100 -50 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Denmark compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Denmark come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the respiratory system

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the digestive system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the circulatory system

0 50 100 150

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Estonia compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Estonia come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the circulatory system

Diseases of the respiratory system

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the digestive system

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

-100 -50 0 50 100

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Finland compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Finland come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the respiratory system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the digestive system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the circulatory system

0 100 200

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Hungary compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Hungary come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the circulatory system

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the digestive system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the respiratory system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the genitourinary system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

-100 -50 0 50

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Iceland compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Iceland come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the digestive system

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the respiratory system

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

-150 -100 -50 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Israel compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Israel come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the digestive system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Diseases of the respiratory system

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

-200 -150 -100 -50 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Japan compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Japan come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the digestive system

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the respiratory system

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

-200 -150 -100 -50 0 50

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Korea compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Korea come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the respiratory system

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the digestive system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the circulatory system

0 100 200 300

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Latvia compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Latvia come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the respiratory system

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the digestive system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the circulatory system

0 100 200 300

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Lithuania compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Lithuania come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the respiratory system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the digestive system

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

-150 -100 -50 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Luxembourg compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Luxembourg come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the genitourinary system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the digestive system

Diseases of the respiratory system

Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

0 100 200

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Mexico compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Mexico come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the respiratory system

Diseases of the digestive system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

-150 -100 -50 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Netherlands compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Netherlands come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the respiratory system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the digestive system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the circulatory system

0 40 80

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Poland compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Poland come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the digestive system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the respiratory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the circulatory system

0 50 100 150 200

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Slovak Republic compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Slovak Republic come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the respiratory system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the digestive system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the genitourinary system

-150 -100 -50 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Spain compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Spain come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the respiratory system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Diseases of the digestive system

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the genitourinary system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

-120 -80 -40 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Sweden compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Sweden come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the respiratory system

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Diseases of the digestive system

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

-150 -100 -50 0

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in Switzerland compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in Switzerland come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info



Diseases of the circulatory system

Symptoms, signs, ill-defined causes

Neoplasms (eg cancer)

Codes for special purposes: COVID-19

Diseases of the digestive system

Diseases of the skin and subcutaneous
tissue

Congenital malformations, deformations
and chromosomal abnormalities

Certain conditions originating in the
perinatal period

Diseases of the blood and blood-forming
organs

Diseases of the musculoskeletal system
and connective tissue

Diseases of the genitourinary system

Certain infectious and parasitic
diseases

Diseases of the respiratory system

Endocrine, nutritional and metabolic
diseases

Mental and behavioural disorders
(includes Dementia)

Diseases of the nervous system (includes
Alzheimer's and Parkinson's)

External causes of mortality (includes
accidents, assaults and self-harm)

-50 -25 0 25

Age standardised deaths per 100,000 in United States compared to unweighted average of 29 countries

All-country average
100 200 300

Where do extra deaths in United States come from in 2021?

Source: OECD. Analysis by freerangestats.info


